
Hi, Tim, 
  
What about number 1 but without exact model name of the PDA on the grant ? Because at this moment we 
still have no idea about the model name of the PDA which is going to be the host. 
 
….. 
 
So, turning back to our this project. I do think what you need to do is to put a statement on the grant that 
this module is 
specific to a PDA with 3.3VDC regulator to guarantee stable power supply for the module.  
Even you insist to see the detail information of the PDA, maybe I will still have some difficulty to get some 
for you since 
this PDA, as I know, is still under design. 
  
Please advice your comment. Thank you. 
  
Regards, 
  
Alan  
 


